
 

No.  CIG 002/2024 
 
               January 11th, 2024 
 
Subject  :   Notification of Appointment of Managing Director 

Dear    :   President, 
     The Stock Exchange of Thailand   

 C.I. Group Public Company Limited (“the Company) would like to inform of resolution of the 
Executive Committee Meeting No.1/2024, which was held on January 11th, 2024, resolved to appoint 
Mr. Bannat Nakhaphan acting as the Managing Director instead of Miss Rattanakamol Poomsanoh 
who previously acting as the Managing Director which will be effective from January 11th, 2024 
onwards. 

Please be informed accordingly.    
 

   Yours Sincerely, 
             C.I. Group Public Company Limited 

 
 

          (Mr. Aree   Poomsanoh) 
                 Chairman of the Executive  


